
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

g 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
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                                                                    Deacon: David Curtis 01494 762225         
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Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518.  Safeguarding Rep: Eileen Williams: 07803000485  

                                                           Seventh Sunday of Easter, 29th May 2022 Year C 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat    28th May   5.00pm      (Vigil Mass)    

Sun   29th May   8.00am      Latin Mass 

                                9.30am     (Parish Mass) 

Mon 30th May   9.30am      Feria  

Tue   31st May   9.30am     (The Visitation of the BVM) 

Thu   2nd June 9.30am     No Mass 

Fri     3rd June     7.00pm     (SS Charles Lwanga & Co. Martyrs)   

Sat   28th May      6.15pm       (Vigil Mass) 

Sun  29th May     11.00am       

Wed 1st June         7.00pm      (St. Justin, Martyr) 

Fri    3rd June         9.30am     (SS Charles & Co. Martyrs)      

 

Benediction: Friday 6.30pm    Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Wednesday & Friday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Peter Thompson RIP), Sun (Fr. Edward Hill 

RIP), Mon (Sherin Zacharia ), Tue (Liesel Berger RIP)  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Parish), Sun (Neilus O’Connor RIP), 
Wed (Mick Long RIP) 

Second Collection: There will be a second collection this 
weekend for Catholic use of the Media.  
 
 St. Aidan’s Shop: It has been a while since we opened the 
shop, but the good news is here. We are reopening it from this 
Sunday, 29th May. If you are willing and able to go on a Rota to 
help serve on a Saturday and Sunday, please put your name 
and contact details on the list that will be in the shop from this 
weekend. Please use the facility for buying any religious 
articles. You may also send your suggestions for any new items 
that will make the shop more inviting.  
 
No Mass on Thursday: Please note there will be no Mass on 
Thursday 2nd June at Our Lady’s. I need to leave early for a 
meeting.  
 
EVC Appeal Next Weekend: Empowering Vulnerable 
Children (EVC), is a Catholic registered charity, started at 
Bedford, aimed to provide basic education for the children in 
Uganda.  Mr. Ted Fawcett is the chairman, and he will be 
visiting our parishes next weekend to make an appeal.  
 
Confirmation at St. Aidan’s: We are fast approaching the date 
of confirmation, on Saturday 11th June at 11.00am. All 
preparations are underway. Bishop David will be with us to 
confer the sacrament. Please pray for the candidates and the 
organizing team. We have altogether 40 candidates for the 
sacrament and therefore, I request the families to restrict the 
number of guests and help us to accommodate everyone inside 
the Church.  
 
Laudato Si’ Week is being celebrated during 22nd – 29th 
May. It reminds us of our duty towards and celebration of 
creation. The Encyclical, which was published in 2015, Pope 
Francis calls for dialogue and action concerning the care of 
what he calls “our common home”, and he urges all of us to 
take our duty to the natural environment, to animals and to 
poor people seriously. Let’s do our part and get involved. Here 
are two links: (1) http://visnews-
en.blogspot.com/2015/06/overview-of-encyclical-
laudato-si.html 
(2) https://laudatosimovement.org/“ 
  

Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £601.86               St. Aidan’s: £311.51                    Thank You  
  

Wedding at Our Lady’s: Happy to announce the marriage 
between Helena Louise Masat and Daniel Wayne Leask on 
Saturday 4th June 1.00pm at Our Lady’s. Kindly keep the couple 
in your prayers.  
 
Support our Local Food Bank:  This week the food bank needs 
toilet rolls, tinned tomatoes, jam, sponge puddings, biscuits and 
UHT milk. 
 
Diana Cooke’s funeral is on 14/6/22 at 11.30 hrs at All Saints 
Church, 42 Oval Way, Chalfont St Peter, Gerrards Cross SL9 8QB 
with burial at 12.30 hrs at Stanley Hill Cemetery. The family 
requests no flowers, but plan to nominate a charity for 
donations. The final confirmation is expected on Monday. 
 
Escorted Pilgrimage: to Knock Shrine, Ireland, 25th July 
2022.  £699.00 per person sharing.  Price includes flight from 
Luton or Stansted with 10kg hand luggage, all transfers, 4 nights 
in Knock House Hotel with full board.  All entertainment and 
excursions included.  Day trips to Westport, Ballintubber Abbey, 
Croagh Patrick, Fr. Peyton Centre & National Museum.  Single 
supplement £100.00.  Contact Patricia on 01268 762 278 or 
07740 175557 or email knockpilgrimages@gmail.com.   
 
SVP Conference Meeting: The members of SVP will meet on 
Sunday 29th May after Mass, at St. Aidan’s.  
 
The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee: At all Sunday Masses on 4th/ 5th 
June 2022, each parish is asked to pray for Her Majesty the 
Queen to mark her Platinum Jubilee. We shall have a special 
prayer said during the bidding prayers and after communion. It 
will be good to sing the national anthem at the end of the Mass.  
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